
          
  

  

  

   

     
     
 

            
            

  

   

   

         
              

            
            

    

              
   

           
  

             

          

 

       
 

      
      

Consultation on Arrangements for Assignment of the Spectrum in the 
6-7 GHz Band 

27/07/2023 03:46 PM 

From: "man lung" <longwaimanjames2021@gmail.com> 

To: consult-6-7GHz@ofca.gov.hk 

Urgent Return Receipt Requested Sign Encrypt Restricted Expand groups 

To: Principal Regulatory Affairs Manager (R22)
	
Office of the Communications Authority
	
Email: consult-6-7GHz@ofca.gov.hk
	

Re: Consultation on Arrangements for Assignment of the Spectrum in the 6/7
	
GHz Band for the Provision of Public Mobile Services and the Related
	
Spectrum Utilisation Fee
	

Date: 27 July 2023
	

Dear Sir / Madam,
	

James Lung International Arts And Cultural Exchange Association has
	
established in 2007. We works for the people who are in need in the city.
	

We agree on the proposed amendments to the HKTFA regarding the allocation
	
of the 6425-7075 MHz band for mobile service with FS and FSS
	
(Earth-to-Space) on a co-primary basis.
	

The assigning spectrum in the 6/7 GHz band by way of auction should be
	
based in open application.
	

The Committee to choose the suitable applicants should be independent to
	
all interests.
	

We think that the method of payment of SUF should be in annual instalments.
	

For more information, please feel free to contact us at: 37088658。
 

James Lung
	
Chairman,
	
James Lung International Arts And Cultural Exchange Association
	
Address:
	
Rm E, 5/F, Wai Cheung Industrial Centre,
	
5, Shek Pai Tou Road, Tuen Mun.
	


